CITY OF DORVAL
PUBLIC NOTICE
SPECIAL SITTING
BY-LAW CONCERNING TAXES FOR THE 2025 FISCAL YEAR
Public notice is hereby given that a special sitting of the Council will be held on Monday,
December 2, 2024, at 6:45 p.m., at the chapel of the “Quatre Vents” residence located
at 12 avenue Dahlia, to give notice of motion and table the draft

by-law concerning taxes for the 2025 fiscal year.

At this special sitting, the Council’s deliberations and the question period will focus
exclusively on this matter.

GIVEN AT DORVAL, this November 21, 2024.

(Signed) Nathalie Hadida
City Clerk




